
Online Donations:  Use a platform such as Snap Raise to collect
donations online. It is easy and takes minimal effort! For more
information, go to:  https://www.snap-raise.com/

 
20 for 20: Write up a donation request letter.  The letter will
request just $20 from the recipient. You/the team will provide the
envelopes and stamps.  Each dancer collects 20 addresses (or
more).  At the beginning or end of practice, the dancers will
address envelopes and could even include a personal note to each
recipient.  The coach then collects all addressed envelopes and
sends in the mail.  You can also add a return envelope/stamp so it
is easy for the recipient to send it back.
 
Alumni Sponsors: Ask alumni to sponsor a backpack or any other
piece of attire for the current team members.  They would send in
a donation for that specific item.
 
Attire on Loan: If your team normally purchases their attire
during their first year, this year you can break up the cost and
make half of the attire a loan for 1st years and the other half they
purchase. Then the second year they purchase the attire that was
on loan the previous year. This will cut down on the costs for
newbies.
 
Re-Use Attire: Consider reusing uniforms / costumes this coming
year.  You can also reach out to Seniors / Alumni to “borrow”
uniforms or purchase at a discounted price.
 
Re-Use Choreography: If your team was not able to attend
competition this year, consider reusing the choreography.  The
world needs to see it!  You can re-choreograph sections to keep it
interesting for the dancers.  You can also mix up formations with
new members.
 
Less Inventory: Order less team apparel.  Think of areas that are
less important to have your team match or where there is an
extra, but not necessary, expense.  This will save families money.
 
Explore Your Options: Look at different camp options rather than
the traditional overnight camp.  DTU is offering private camps,
semi-private camps, and virtual camps.  These options are cheaper
than going away to camp and provide wonderful connection
among the team.
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